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Dear Hamasdegh Parent, 

The PTA Board thoroughly enjoyed meeting parents at the PTA parent coffee last Sunday. Thank 

you for your commitment to be dynamic partners in support of your children’s education. 

Together, we will make our school community stronger and more vibrant. 

A big thank you to a wonderful group of dedicated parents -- ​Ani Aroush​, ​Lilian Festekjian​, 
Lenna Jamgochian​, ​Haykouhi Kazandjian ​and ​Vivian Kerjilian​ -- for volunteering during 

lunch hour last Sunday. Please consider ​signing up​ to be a lunch duty volunteer next Sunday. 

Please also join us in welcoming the Kalajian family to Hamasdegh community. We are now 58 

families and 95 students strong! 

School is on during the ​Armenian Food Festival​!​ In case your children were wondering 

(or wishing otherwise), this Sunday there is school. All the activities and vendors that are 

downstairs on Saturday will be cleared up ready for the school day. The festival will continue on 

Sunday upstairs in the hall so come and support your church (festival days are Thursday 

through Sunday)! 

Thank you to ​Haykouhi Kazandjian​, ​Tanya Nazarian Murray​ and ​Ani Aroush ​for volunteering 

to be room parents for Pre-K, K and 1st Grade, respectively! ​Room parents​ ​are needed for 2nd 

through 8th grade. The primary role of a room parent is to provide support to the teacher and 

communicate with parents regarding class and school wide events. Your child will love having 

their parent as the Room Parent! Please sign up ​here​ or email us at ​hamasdeghpta@gmail.com​. 

First ​Pizza Day​ of the year is next Sunday! ​Hamasdegh PTA will offer a complimentary 

lunch on September 29 which will include two slices of Domino’s cheese pizza and a juice box. 

Please do not pack lunch for your children that day. We also invite Hamasdegh families to 

donate a healthy snack (e.g., fruit, Gogurt or any other nut free, allergy free treats) to 

supplement the pizza. Please email us at ​hamasdeghpta@gmail.com​ if interested in donating.  

Save the Date! I scream, You scream, We all scream for … Ice Cream Social! ​All 

students are invited to build their own sundae after school on September 29. Please be sure to 

stop by the church hall to enjoy some ice cream before you leave. Share on ​Facebook​. 

● 1:00pm for Pre-K to 1st Grade 

● 2:00pm for 2nd-8th Grade 

https://doodle.com/poll/f39si49zy9pzzein
https://soorpkhatch.org/event/armenian-food-festival-2019/
https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/room-parents.html
https://forms.gle/SpVoBAT4ykK29NdX9
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com
https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/pizza-day.html
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/events/452135005630494/


Did you know? 

- Over the summer, PTA allocated funds to the school to renovate one of the upstairs 

classrooms. 

- We are pleased to announce that 40 percent of Hamasdegh families paid their PTA 

membership dues. We are getting there one family at a time! The first grade families are 

in the lead, with 70 percent of the class joining the PTA. The first two classes to reach 

100% participation win school spirit bragging rights so ​join the PTA​ now and show your 

full support! Plus when you join you receive a free drawstring bag with Hamasdegh logo!  

- If you have a teen looking for community service opportunities, consider them 

volunteering with Hamasdegh School and making a direct impact on our community. 

Young volunteers often provide vital support during PTA events. Please reach out to us at 

hamasdeghpta@gmail.com​ if interested. 

Important Links 

● Join the PTA 

● Get Involved! Join a committee 

● Complete the parent survey  

● Amazon Smile 

 

 
PTA EVENTS - SAVE THE DATE!! 

September 29, 11:00-12:00pm   Pizza Day sponsored by PTA (do not pack lunch) 

September 29, 1:00-2:30pm   Ice Cream Social 

https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/join-pta.html
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com
https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/volunteer.html
https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/volunteer.html
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GZ5JR9S
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/52-1492458
https://www.facebook.com/events/452135005630494/


October 20, 11-11:30am  Gratitude Tree 

October 27, 1:30-3:00  American Plant Pumpkin Patch 

Full Calendar of Events (pdf) 

 

STAY CONNECTED 

HamasdeghPTA.weebly.com 

Hamasdegh School Facebook Page 

 

Contact us at ​hamasdeghpta@gmail.com 

 

Please be sure to add ​PTA email​ to your address book to receive the newsletter and all email 

notices. 

If you no longer wish to receive emails from Hamasdegh PTA, please reply to this message with 

“Unsubscribe” in the subject line. 

 

http://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/uploads/3/6/1/4/3614012/school_calendar_2019-20.pdf
https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Hamasdegh-Armenian-School-681356358613916/
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com

